
CITY OF STAR - PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

The City Council and Mayor of the City of Star will hear public 

testimony regarding a fee increase in excess of 5% for Police and 

Fire Mitigation Fees.  The increased proposed fee increase will be 

utilized to help offset House Bill 389 enacted during the 2021 

Legislative Session.  The Public Hearing will be held on July 16, 

2024 at 7pm in the Star City Council Chambers at 10769 West 

State Street in Star Idaho.  Interested citizens may offer written 

testimony up to and including the hour of the hearing.  Any person 

needing special accommodation to participate in the above noticed 

hearing should contact the City Clerk’s Office at least 24 hours in 

advance of the meeting date. 

 

 Police 
Mitigation 

Fire 
Mitigation 

Current Fee $1,200.00 $1,120.00 

Proposed Fee $3,360.00 $3,600.00 

 

To be published twice at least seven days apart prior to the public 

hearing in the official newspaper of the City of Star and posted at 

Star City Hall. 

July 5, June 28 

 


